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By now, I am sure you have heard the district’s plan to gradually phase students back into school.  The 

plan for all PreK-Fifth grade students to have the option of coming back in-person in January following 

winter break.  You have the option of changing your preference of virtual or in-person instruction by 

logging into PowerSchool and selecting your option.  This must be completed by October 30th.  If your 

original option is not changing, no further action is needed.  If a choice is not made by October 30th in 

PowerSchool, students will automatically be enrolled as in-person. 

It is important to note that the teachers also have the option of selecting virtual or in-person, and their 

time frame to select their option is the same as the students.  Also, to ensure that all students in Shelby 

County Schools receive an equitable and quality education, all students will receive the same modality of 

learning through Microsoft Teams.  This means that even if you select in-person, your child will still be 

instructed by his or her teacher on the computer using Microsoft Teams.  Your child will use the district 

provided device with headphones.  If your child’s teacher selects virtual instruction and plans to teach 

from his/her home, a monitor will be placed in the classroom to facilitate the students’ instruction and 

ensure that they are on task, following the schedule, and adhering to all school rules and CDC guidelines 

throughout the day.   

If your teacher selects in-person, he/she will teach at his/her desk on the computer to both the students 

who are in person and the students who are virtual. 

I hope this information helps you in making the decision that is best for your child.  If you have any 

further questions, please reach out to me.   

 

Sincerely, 

Marqui G. Fifer 

Mr. Marqui G. Fifer, Principal 

4100 Mill Branch Rd. 38116 • Memphis, TN 38116 • (901) 416-0198 • Fax (901) 416-2248 • 

www.scsk12.org 

 

Mr. Marqui G. Fifer 
Principal 

fifermg@scsk12.org 

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=4100%20Mill%20Branch%20Rd.%2038116
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